
December 2021

Seasons Greetings!

As our thoughts turn to celebrations of the Holiday Season, Christmas and the coming New 

Year your Etobicoke Slo-Pitch Board members would like to extend our very best wishes 

to you and your families.

It is also often a time to reflect on the memories of the past year. Despite the challenges in 

2021, the ability to play Slo-Pitch and spend time with old and new friends this past 

summer was certainly a highlight.

Thanks to each and everyone one of you for taking the time to participate and contribute to 

a successful “Pandemic” season.

Looking forward to seeing you in on the fields next spring.
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